

Ref: jw110711

9 November 2017

Cr Dinny Adem Mayor Greater Shepparton City Council Locked Bag 1000 Shepparton VIC 3632

Dear Dinny

2030 Greater Victoria Commonwealth Games Bid Project Prefeasibility Study Contribution

Thank you for your letter dated 20 September 2017, providing an update on the Commonwealth Games Bid project and the request for regional Councils to make a formal commitment to the project by contributing to the cost of a prefeasibility study.

This request was discussed at a recent meeting at which Councillors were provided with a copy of the scope documentation and I am pleased to advise that Greater Bendigo City Council is supportive of making a \$6,000 contribution to progress the project. Could an invoice please be forwarded to Craig Niemann so payment of our contribution can be arranged.

Yours sincerely

Cr Margaret O'Rourke **Mayor**

> Greater Bendigo City Council Address: 195-229 Lyttleton Terrace, Bendigo Postal Address: PO Box 733, Bendigo Vic 3552

T: (03) 5434 6000

F: (03) 5434 6200

E: requests@bendigo.vic.gov.au
W: www.bendigo.vic.gov.au

A.B.N. 74 149 638 164